
 

Saturday, 20 March 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Saturday, 20 March 2021 

 

 

 

Saturday, 20 March 2021 

 



 

Professional Development Training (PDT) Program 

at IIM Jammu 

Jammu, March 19 (Scoop News)- Indian Institute of Management (IIM) Jammu organized a 

three-day online Professional Development Training (PDT) Program for faculty members of 

TEQIP Institutes from March 17th to 19th, 2021. Faculty members of various engineering 

colleges across the country participated in this program. The program has been sponsored by 

National Project Implementation Unit (NPIU), Ministry of Education, Government of India. 

The objective of the PDTs was to offer a pragmatic approach to the issues surrounding strategic 

planning in higher education, including an open recognition of some of the idiosyncrasies of 

the higher-education. The three-day program intended to yield strategic thinking from groups 

and move TEQIP Institutions in an innovative direction. IIM Jammu is recognized as the 

partner institute by the National Project Implementation Unit, Ministry of Human Resource 

Development, to provide a series of training to the Vice-Chancellors, Board Members, Deans, 

Directors, TEQIP coordinators, and Senior Faculty of TEQIP Institutes. 

Prof. Muqbil Burhan, Chairperson Executive Education, addressed the audience through online 

mode for the inauguration. The three-day program for the faculty was divided into three 

themes, and each day was dedicated to one specific theme. The themes covered included 

Understanding institutional building, People and students’ management, and Towards research 

and teaching innovation. The last day of the program included presentations and action plan. 

 


